GENERAL OF THE AIR FORCE H.H. ARNOLD
HAMILTON, CALIFORNIA

6 May 1949

IN REPLY REFER TO;

Dear Amon:

Many ,many thanks

for for the news sheets, and
for the dinner menu honoring
Lucky Lady II. They are grand;
and each is a high compliment
to you, and to the other air-
minded citizens of Ft. Worth
back of them.

I doubt whether any
development has made swifter
and more spectacular progress
than aviation,in the 25 years
that have elapsed since we
made the world's first air re-
fueling experiments, and our
remarkable first 'round-the
world flight; nor whether any-
thing could have emphasized
this half so well, as the re-
markable achievement of Lucky
Lady II.

We should love to see
you if you ever get up this way.
Hope all is well with you.

Sincerely yours,

T AAAAAN

H i . AENOID, \\\
General of the Air Force

Mr. Amon G. Carter, o T i
PO Box 1036, //yzx,{)
Ft. Worth, Texas. \
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